
  0121 675 2983   @LYNDONGREEN1 HTTP://LGJS.J2BLOGGY.COM      06/03/2015

Attendance News
Attendance for last week was 97.42% 
another increase, so I am really pleased.  
5th place - Class 5W - 97.78% 
4th place - Class 4D - 98.06% 
3rd place - Classes 4B & 6D - 98.33% 
2nd place - Classes 3C, 3M & 6G - 
98.89% 
1st place - Class 3J - 99.44% Super duper Class 3J

 Cross Country
Another race last night, for 
Years 5 and under and a 
really good opportunity to 
see our future runners.  Lots 
more runners than the 
previous week turned up.  
Thank you to everyone that 
ran and as long as you had fun that is all that counts.  

We are proud of everyone representing us.  However, a 
special mention to our first and second placed runners.  
Brilliant!!

Whisper it quietly, but the sun is out….Hopefully it will stay 
with us for a while and give everyone that extra boost that 
we all need.  Saying that, our attendance is continuing to 
rise up to near our dream figure of 98%.  School has been 
fabulous this week with so much going on, hopefully I will 
do it justice in this newsletter. 

Assembly 
Thank you to Class 5W for kicking off a very busy 
assembly this morning.  We got a real glimpse of your 
Stargazing topic, with fabulous information.  Well done 
and we look forward to watching class 5J next week.

World Book Day and the Extreme Reading Challenge
As we celebrate another World Book Day, we all 
understand and share the passion to encourage our 
children to read, through our amazing library and by 
sharing our love of reading.  This year, we decided not to 
dress up, pure and simply because I feel we have asked 
so much recently, with other curriculum events and charity 
requests.  However, we did ask everyone to take part in 

an Extreme Reading Challenge, photographing your 
children reading in some weird and wonderful locations.  
We had so many entries, each receiving a small treat to 
say thank you.  The runners 
up, chose a prize from a 
large selection. The winners 
(pictured here) all received a 
£25 book voucher.  All prizes 
had been kindly donated by 
Waterstones. 

Red Nose Day
Next Friday, 13th March, is Red Nose Day.  From Monday 
we will have a limited number of Red Noses for sale.  £1 
each.  On Friday, it will be a non uniform day and we just 
ask if you could bring some change, pennies or whatever 
you can to support this brilliant charity. 

Residentials
As we await the return of Class 10M from Whitemoor 
Lakes, I just wanted to say thank you to everyone that 
attended the residentials this year.  Without that extra 
commitment our children wouldn't be able to attend and 
gain some amazing memories. Thank you everyone 

Parking
Aaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaahhhhhhhhhhhhh, please 
no more daft, dangerous parking!!!!!

Have a super weekend, Mr. R

Lyndon Green Junior School

http://lgjs.j2bloggy.com


                                                                                                                                                  


